Notice

The selected candidates for the posts of District Coordinator and Field
Investigator (interviewed on 17.11.2017) in MGNREGA Project are hereby
informed to report the undersigned on 12" December 2017 by 10.30 AM, failing
which they will not be considered and the candidates in waiting list will be taken.
The candidates are advised to come prepared for going to field on the evening of
13" December 2017 for a period of around one month. They will be given training
on 12™ & 13™ December 2017. Those who are staying outside Bhubaneswar will
be given accommodation in our Hostel. The lunch and dinner are arranged for the
candidates in the Institute.
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